
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Forest Ridge Homeowner & Lot Owner(s):  

We hope everyone had a nice holiday with family and friends and 
here we go in 2024! It is hard to believe but spring is right around 
the corner and it is great to see the days get gradually longer 
each day. 

Our next Quarterly Homeowner’s Association Meeting will be at 
the Nippersink Library, 2nd Floor Large Meeting Room on 
Monday, March 18th at 6:30PM. 

Our Vice President, Secretary and Member at Large positions are 
up for reelection. If any homeowner is interested in running for 
Vice President, Secretary or Member at Large, please email your 
full name, position you are running for, home address, email 
address, mobile number, why you qualify, and what you intend to 
accomplish to frhoa.directors@gmail.com by March 1st. 

Of special note, in case you have not noticed yet, both entrance 
signs at the Clark Road entrance have now been replaced. In the 
future, we will also be planning to receive estimates for placement 
of signs at our Solon entrance as well. 

 

Regards, 
Forest Ridge Board of Directors 
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